
Serampore Girls’ College 
 

 

 
13, T. C. Goswami Street, Serampore, Hooghly, PIN: 712 201, West Bengal.             

Ph.:(033) 2662 3723 (Office), (033) 2652 7850 (Principal) Email:sgc.edu.department@gmail.com 

 

 
              

 

        

        This is to inform you that our One Day National Level Seminar on “Learner Centered Teaching-Learning 

        in Higher Education” which is scheduled to be held on 17th April, 2020 at the Serampore Girls’ College,  

        13 T. C. Goswami Street, Serampore, Hooghly, W.B. 712201, has been postponed due to sudden outbreak  

        of the Novel Corona Virus (COVID – 19) in India, as per the Notification dated 14.03.2020, issued by  

        Registrar, University of Calcutta and also UGC Notification, dated 5th March, 2020. Hope, the proposed  

        seminar will be rescheduled shortly. We understand that this change may cause great inconvenience for all  

        concerned and we sincerely apologize for this. Special thanks to you for your tremendous support and we  

        eagerly look forward to meet you at the next re-scheduled event. 

           
          If you have some queries in this context, please email at sgc.edu.department@gmail.com or bhatta.arin@gmail.com .  

          Abstract, Full Paper and Application are accepted for the re-scheduled Seminar and there is no need to any fund transfer now. 

            

 

          Thanking You. 

 

              

         With Regards, 
        

          Dr. Soma Roy                                                                                                           

            (Principal)                                                                                                                                                                                                   
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